
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Letter to ESA Coaches 

 

Important information for all ESA Coaches 

 

Introductory & Level 1 Assessment day(s):  The ESA Coaching Committee is organising an 

Introductory Coaching and Level 1 Assessment day(s) which will be held in the last week of August 

2022.  This is for any coaches who are interested in completing their Introductory or Level 1 

coaching, fast tracking to Level 1 Coaching or completing practical coaching assessments.  If you 

would like to get the majority of assessments done on the one day at the one venue using demo 

riders organised by the ESACC then this is a great opportunity for you.  The Assessments would be at 

a venue TBA (eg. Multiple arena’s to enable as many assessments to be undertaken as required) and 

undertaken by our ESA Coach Assessors.  So, if you have been procrastinating about either finishing 

your Introductory Coaching or upgrading/fast tracking to level 1, this would be an excellent 

opportunity.  Please let any of our Coach Assessors know if you are interested (their contact details 

are on the ESA web page under ‘Find a Coach’) or email the ESA Coaching Committee at 

coaching@equestriansa.com.au  

Helmet Tagging:  All coaches need to remind their students who compete in official EA 

competitions, now including dressage and endurance riding, that helmet tagging is compulsory as of 

1/7/2022.  South Australian Official, Sue Brown, can be contacted on 0409090547 for times and 

dates. 

Please feel free to contact the ESA Coaching Committee via email, coaching@equestriansa.com.au if 

you have any queries. 
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